7th grade parents—Announcements:  
Have a great Christmas break!
FRIDAY, DEC. 19--  Early Release-1PM
Just a reminder that this Friday, students will be released at 1pm to enjoy their Christmas break.

CHOIR AND BAND 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Winter Concert is coming up!  Our concert is Tuesday, December 16th starting at 5:00pm. Groups that need to be there to perform are: After School Elementary Choir, Middle School Band, and Middle School Choir.

SUBSTITUTES NEEDED
We are in need of qualified substitute teachers!! If you are interested please see Deann Barrett, or fill out the sub application found on our website!

Here’s what your students are doing this week:
Math:   Mr. Como

Paragon:   Mr. Larson 
This week in paragon students will be working in small groups to research one of the key events or battles of the Persian War and will create an iMovie documentary using this information. These group projects will be due at the end of this week as students will have had a total of six days in class to work on them.
                                                                                                                 
Science:  Mrs. Hill
Merry Christmas!!! This week we will be studying and reviewing for the 1st semester final that the students will be taking on Thursday December 18th.  The old test questions are up on the website along with the answers. Please have your student study for this test as it will be a grade.  I have not sent out D/F reports for the last two weeks since I was waiting to get all the lab reports graded.  I have graded all Science fair lab reports and display boards and the grades are in Powerschool.  So please check your students grades on Powerschool. We will continue learning about the cell when we return after Christmas.

Language Arts:   Mrs. Montel             
This week we’ll be continuing to read the classic mystery drams  “Sorry Wrong Number” by Lucille Fletcher. The students will be comparing the elements of fiction with the elements of drama.  We’re hoping to watch the 1940’s version of the movie in class as well.

